

CFPA NEWSLETTER #DiscoverYourIncredible

WWW.COTTONSFARM.THEHARMONYTRUST.ORG

01332 771 370

@CottonsFarmSch

FRIDAY 23rd April 2021

Dates for the Diary

23.04 - Harmony Trust Digital Lift Off event.

03.05 - Bank Holiday Monday

wb 03.05 - Parents evening

28.05 - break up for half-term

07.06 - Return from half-term

19.07 - Sports Day

21.07 - Break up for summer holiday

22.07 - INSET Day

Dear families

It has been a great week back after Easter and we have enjoyed working with all the children.

Ms Harbinson is unwell at the moment so the Hobbits class are with a supply teacher called Mr Brown who is enjoying working with the children. Ms Dyer, the classroom assistant, is still working with the class alongside Mr Brown.

Ms Koops continues to be unwell. For this half-term, Ms Rothe is working with the class and she is enjoying working with them.

Today, we had our Digital Lift Off launch. We raised money to support the 1 to 1 devices scheme. We are super excited about this scheme as we believe it will help all our pupils with their learning and prepare them for the world of technology. This scheme has been made possible by our membership of The Harmony Trust. We will keep you posted with developments on when the devices will be given to pupils!

Have a lovely weekend—Mr Stockwell

Value of the Week

I MAGINATIVE

Deputy Headteacher

Just a reminder that Mrs Grainger is our new Deputy Headteacher. She was previously working in Early Years so lots of you will already know her well.

She will be happy to help support you with any issues you might want to discuss and when I am not in school should be the first point of contact for any issues arising.



Online Safety

Keeping children safe online has never been more important. Children are spending more time online and the risks online are just as real as in the real world.

I know as parents you will want to know how you can keep your children safe. You can login to the National Online Safety website with the link below. Once you login, there are courses suitable for parents of children of different age groups. Why not sign up and stay informed about online safety.

Link to Register for National Online Safety













